
MANY thanks to Rod Kilcoyne, his staff, and Diablo Creek GC for hosting our 
our January meeting. Everything was excellent0 

THANKS to Kevin Orona for his fine presentation on how the NCGA rates the 
golf courses in Northern California. The laser is the new process being 
used for yardage but there are many other factors involved. Thanks again 
again Kevin for taking time out. 

PRESIDENT elect Riley Stottern and Jim Prussa of the home office for the 
GCSAA were also present at our January meeting. Thanks for attending« 

RE: Christmas Party - Thanks to Robert Muir Graves who also was a sponsor. 
Many thanks to WestStar Distributing for sponsoring the drink wagon at 
the golf tournament. 


